
                    
 

 

One of the major challenges facing the industry workplace is millwork safety.  In November 2017, 
according to the Bureau of Labor Statistics report, approximately 2.9 million nonfatal workplace injuries were 
reported by private industry employers in 2016.  

 In trying to improve workplace safety protocol, employers and safety managers are continually looking for 
safety benchmarks and best practices. The 2017 WMA Millwork Safety Survey Study is the first for the 
millwork industry to focus on millwork safety trends and provide health and safety resources. 
 

 

 

WMA invites you to participate in its WMA Millwork Safety 
Survey. Your participation will ensure a comprehensive report. 

The value of the report summary for your company is 
threefold: 

1.  The report will help your company determine how your 
company compares with other employers in the millwork 
industry when it comes to current health and safety trend 
data identified in the survey. 

2. The report information helps Safety Managers re-exam 
their company’s safety program and improve policies and 
procedures by identifying potential strength and 
weaknesses within their own program. 

3.   The data helps WMA’s Safety Committee protect your 
interests by identifying safety trends and providing 
resources and programs that aide in workplace safety. 

 

           

 

      

        

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Complete the Survey 
Access the 2018 WMA Millwork Safety survey link at:  www. WorldMillworkAlliance.com. 

Survey deadline is April 30, 2018. 
 

WMA members who complete the survey receive a FREE summary report of the survey findings 
 
The Millwork Survey Report cost non-participant members is $50; non-member participants may purchase the 
report for $150; and the non-member non-participant report is $350. 

    Questions or more information about the WMA Millwork Safety Survey, email: JFerris@WorldMillworkAlliance.com 
                                                                                             

                                                                                  10047 Robert Trent Jones Parkway • New Port Richey, FL  34655 
                                                                                                         727.372.3665 • WorldMillworkAlliance.com 

                What’s New for 2017? 

• WMA will partner with OSHA in an 
alliance and develop goals and objectives 
for a safety program that is tailored to 
meet the needs of the millwork industry. 
https://www.osha.gov/dcsp/alliances/wh
atis.html ) 

• This is a first for our industry; focusing on 
millwork safety trends by benchmarking 
health and safety in the workplace. 

• WMA will be providing members the tools 
and resources needed to improve worker 
safety.  

• WMA members who complete the survey 
receive a free summary report of the  
survey findings.   

      2018 Millwork Safety Survey 

           Coming March 30th!  
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